City of Fort Lauderdale e Procurement Services Division
100 N. Andrews Avenue, 619 ¢ Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301
954-828-5933 Fax 954-828-5576
www fortlauderdale.gov/purchasing

August 23, 2017

Via Email and U.S. Certified Mail

Mr. Alon Levin

Vice President

Decon Environmental & Engineering Inc.
2652 NW 31% Ave.

Fort Lauderdale Fl. 33311

Re: Response to Bid Protest received
BID 273-11974 - Water Extraction and Remediation of Water Damage and Mold Impact

Dear Mr. Levin:

The City is in receipt of your letter of protest regarding the recommendation to award the
referenced bid to United Restoration of Florida, LLC (United). Your letter states that the bid from
United is non-responsive due to their submitted pricing on line item 273-11974-01-31 (HVAC
System Clean and Sanitize). Your position is that United “submitted a cost price that is not a
Bona Fide proposal as it is well below a reasonable market value.”

We have confirmed with United that they will stand by their quoted price and perform the required
duties as indicated in the line item, for the price submitted. As such, the Bid Protest received
from Decon Environmental & Engineering, Inc. is hereby denied.

Thank you for your concerns and your continued interest in doing business with the City of Fort
Lauderdale.

Sincerely,
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Jennifer AlvareZ-GR!

hager, Procurement and Contracts .
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